Bridgewater on Loddon Primary School NEWSLETTER



RESPECT, EXCELLENCE & RELATIONSHIPS



Primary School No. 1097

P.O. Box 62, Bridgewater, Victoria, 3516.

Principal: Mr Gordon Tonkin

Phone (03) 5437 3081 Fax (03) 5437 3156 Mob. 0428 373 081

PRIMARY SCHOOL

Email: <u>bridgewater.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au</u>
Website: www.bwaterps.vic.edu.au

Join us on Facebook

https://www.facebook.com/groups/bwaterps/

EFT DETAILS BSB 633-000

A/C 132448242

YOU MUST MAKE SURE YOUR FAMILY SURNAME IS INCLUDED AS THE REFERENCE!

BRIDGEWATER PRIMARY SCHOOL IS A CHILD SAFE SCHOOL

We all have a responsibility to report child abuse!



No birthdays this week



READING AWARDS

50 nights - Jamieson 75 nights - Connor 125 nights - Lachlan & Keith



Goal for Term 3 – read 5 nights per week!

LAST WEEK 'S STUDENT ATTENDANCE

Prep - 2 96%

Grades 3 - 6 97%

GREAT JOB, EVERYONE!

TOWARDS ZERO ABSENCES!

During the last week of Term 2, we had a number of unexplained absences, letters accompany today's newsletter

TERM 3. 2017

JULY

Monday 17th

Assembly 9:00 a.m.

Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards

Wednesday 19th

MARC

Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards

NETBALL CARNIVAL - Bendigo Stadium (Gr. 5 & 6)

Friday 21st

WINTER SPORTS DAY

- Bridgewater Recreation Reserve (whole school)

Monday 24th

Assembly 9:00 a.m.

Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards

SCHOOL COUNCIL 6:30

Wednesday 26th

Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards

Friday 28th

MUSIC IS FUN – Marong Hall (whole school)

Monday 31st

Assembly 9:00 a.m.

Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards

AUGUST

Wednesday 2nd

MARC

Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards

Friday 4th

School Photos (approx. midday)

Monday 7th

Assembly 9:00 a.m.

Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards

Tuesday 8th

School Review Day 1

Wednesday 9th

Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards

Monday 14th

Assembly 9:00 a.m.

Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards

Tuesday 15th

School Review Day 2

Wednesday 16th

MARC

Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK — nil this week due to commencement of Term 3

SCHOOL COUNCIL:

Our next School Meeting is scheduled for Monday, 24th July, at 6:30 p.m. but I would like to postpone it until Monday, 31st July, as it would be more convenient for school review preparations. I will contact all school councillors to check on suitability.

NETBALL CARNIVAL:

Participating students from Grades 5 and 6 will travel by bus to the West Bendigo Stadium (Schweppes Centre) tomorrow, 19th July, for the Netball Carnival. Please find the permission form for participating students attached to this newsletter. The bus will leave school 8:30 a.m. and return at approx. 3:00 p.m. Students will need a packed lunch, drink bottles, snacks, sports uniform & warm clothing.

WINTER SPORTS DAY:

Our annual Winter Sports Day will be conducted at the Bridgewater Recreation Reserve on Friday, 21th July, for our Grades 3-6 students! Students will need a packed lunch, drink bottles, snacks, sports uniform & warm clothing. The day begins at 10:30 a.m.

MUSIC IS FUN EXCURSION:

The Music is Fun excursion will take place on Friday 28th July. Please find a permission form attached to this newsletter, please return A.S.A.P.

FOOTBALL CARNIVAL PHOTOS & PICTURE PLATES:











OCCASIONAL CARE - DINGEE AND INGLEWOOD

Families with children living in the Inglewood and Dingee areas now have access to occasional childcare, with Council offering the program during terms 3 and 4.

The occasional care program, which will run from Council's kindergarten buildings, is available to families with children aged from three to six years.

The service will cost families just \$8 per hour for their child to attend the program. A 10 per cent discount applies to families that book their child into the program for an entire term.

Loddon Shire Council's Director Community Wellbeing Wendy Gladman said families in the community had welcomed the occasional care service.

"Council's Early Years team has received a positive feedback from families regarding an occasional care program in the Inglewood and Dingee areas," Ms Gladman said.

"Council is pleased to offer this low-cost service to the community, and encourages families who are looking for occasional care to please get in touch with Council for more information.

"Places are limited to 11 children per day, so it is important that families that would like to book their child into the program do so as soon as possible to avoid missing a place."

The occasional care program will also provide childcare during school hours for children eligible to travel to kinder on the school bus. This means children will be able to return home on the bus at the end of the school day, saving families from making several trips into town.

For more information on the days and hours occasional care will run in your area call Council's Early Years Coordinator on 5437 7999.



INGLEWOOD KINDERGARTEN

CONTACT: ALYCIA O'SULLIVAN, LODDON SHIRE COUNCIL ON 5437 7999